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My name is Bethany Cousino and I work full time as a Paramedic and Firefighter for 
the town of Scarborough. I have been in my current position for 12 years. I am asking 
for the Legislature to support LD 213 as it is written. Although females make up a 
smaller number of firefighters in the state of Maine, we are at the same risk of 
developing occupational related cancers as our male counterparts. This is our 
opportunity to get fair coverage for reproductive cancers that male firefighters are 
already covered for. We do the exact same job as the male firefighters and we deserve
the same protection. 


